
 

 

 

Changes in the Hungarian electronic toll system in 2019 as of 3.2.2019 

Hungary (January 21, 2019) 

The National Toll Payment Services Plc. (NTPS Plc.) has launched a development 
programme within the HU-GO system enabling toll payment for heavy-duty vehicles 
with a maximum authorised mass over 3.5 tonnes to identify incorrect environmental 
categories, and thereby improve control and modernise toll collection.  

The new system will be effective as of 3 February 2019.  
For more information, please see attached in English, French and German.   
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